Ed Bostock

From: Gavin Smith

Sent: 20 October 2017 13:33

To: Licensing

Cc: Louise Faulkner

Subject: Re: Premises Licencing Application - Aryan Coffee, 166-168 Lutterworth Road, NN1
5JL

Dear Team,

Environmental Protection have considered the above mentioned premises licence application pertinent to the
licencing objective of the prevention of public nuisance.

The only noise related condition | would recommend is that only background music can be played during permitted
opening hours.

Kind regards

Gavin Smith
Senior Environmental Health Officer
Customers & Communities (Regulatory Services)
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